from the Denomination Center of the CP Church

Concern for Covid-19

prompts us to suspend our normal Denominational Center office hours.

Our campus (both buildings) will be closed to the public through Thursday,
April 30 2020. However, staff will be working from home and all of our
regular services to the denomination will continue as normally as possible.
Staff will be monitoring their voicemail and e-mail. Cumberland Presbyterian
Resources will continue to service orders although there may be a delay in

shipping.

For information or to contact staff: 901-276-4572



